
WE, THE UNDERSIGNED, HEREBY PETITION the Honorable Kirk Caldwell, Mayor of the City and 

County of Honolulu, not shut down Honolulu bars. 

WE STATE 

1) That the petitioners are residents of the City & County of Honolulu. 

2) Closure of all bars, industrywide, regardless of compliance is an overcorrection. 

3) Corrective measures should be on a case by case basis.  

4) The number of positive cases in Hawaii is small enough whereby contact tracing and enforcement 

should be used to mitigate the surge.   

5) The state already has the tools and ability to take a surgical approach to the problem.  

6) Bar owners have already suffered financially and continue to struggle.  

7) Violators should face consequences, but please do not punish those establishments and owners who 

have been complying. 
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